G AKESTER will say:-

I am a Surveyor to Lloyd's Register of

Shipping and am employed in the Newcastle

district.

I surveyed the M.V, "JOSEPH MEDILL" at
Vallsend-on-Tyne on various dates between the
13th February, 19356, and the 10th August, 1938,
during her construction for classification
burposes.,

The vessel was of all-welded construction
and was fitted with twin screws.

I produce my Report of Survey No. 92860

s ‘20K
dated the /sm August, 1985, which gives
particulars of the dimensions, scantlings,
anchors, cables, etc.

The vessel was built in acecordance with

plans approved by the Society; the material and

workmanship were good, Necessary tests were made

88 required by Lloyd's Rules and the result of

the tests was found to be satisfactory,
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